
In early July work will begin to replace Rock Creek Bridge 10.6 miles
east of Condon at milepost 51.67. This section of OR 206 will be closed

on both sides of the bridge and a signed detour will direct all traffic
around the project on OR 19 & OR 207 (as shown below) with message

board notifications in Condon and Heppner.

3-WEEK CLOSURE BEGINNING SOON
OR 206: ROCK CREEK BRIDGE 

For the most up to date project information or visit:
https://direc.to/kGr3
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